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February 11, 2015

VIA E-mail

Kansas Corporation Commission
Conservation Division (Qil & Gas)
130 S. Market — Room Z078
Wichita, KS 67202-1513

o

RE: Yost2-15 ‘15“503‘312@'69‘33?0:5 — 23S T
Schaffer 2-24 (15-075-20548)

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Yost 2-15 and Schaffer 2-24 both have approved CP-111's because they both
have valid leases (this is the correct paperwork needed). Please disregard the CDP-
1 for the Schaffer 2-24 because we will not be opening a workover pit. Please
disregard the CP-1 and CDP-1 for the Yost 2-15 as well. Chesapeake Operating,
L.L.C. will not be plugging either one of these wells.

| apologize for the inconvenience. If you have any questions, please contact me at
405-935-2408.
Sincerely,

Chesapeake Operating. L.L.C.

Katie A. Wright
Regulatory Analyst |
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